Landoe, Brian

From: Sara Simon she-her <sjsimon9@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2024 4:15 PM

To: Parks - Urban Forestry Commission
Subject: Title 11 Amendments

Dear City of Portland and the Urban Forestry Commissio,

| would like to submit a brief comment to express my strong support for extending and strengthening the Large Tree
Amendment to Portland’s Tree Code (Title 11).

Large trees are crucial for combating climate change, and we need more of them. Allowing developers to remove our
tree canopy is unacceptable. The city should do everything in its power to protect and plant more trees, as our tree
canopy has significantly shrunk in recent years.

Please extend and strengthen the Large Tree Amendment to Portland’s Tree Code (Title 11).

Thank you

Sara Simon-Behrnes
Home owner in NE Portland



